./, 10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER - 8 June 1981

Dear Mr. Ramphal,

Thank you for your letter of 27 May on the Commonwealth
Heads of Government Meeting to be held later this year in Australia.
I was most interested to read your preliminary ideas on the agenda;
we shall be looking closely at these in the next few weeks and will
let you have our views on them in due course.

Yours sincerely,.

MT

HE Mr Shridath S Ramphal Kt CMG QC




